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APR I L  IS  NAT IONAL CH I LD 
ABUSE PREVENT ION MONTH 
 

April is designated as National Child Abuse 
Prevention Month. Child Abuse Prevention 
Month has been observed each April since its 
first presidential proclamation in 1983. We are 
called through scripture and teaching to protect 
the life and dignity of the human person. 
Throughout the year, but especially in the 
month of April, all are asked to increase 
awareness, to educate ourselves and the 
community, and to seek healing for those who 
have been so tragically impacted by this horror. 

The attached resources can be incorporated 
throughout the month of April to observe 
National Child Abuse Prevention Month. 

 

 CH I LD  ABUSE  PREVENT ION  
B LESS ING 

  

Dear Lord, We ask You to bless us “Your 
holy people” who have gathered to learn 
new ways to help stop child sexual abuse. 

Open our hearts to Your call to be the 
“eyes, ears and voice of children and young 
people everywhere.” Give us the vision and 
grace we need to fulfill the special 
“commitments” that each of us has made to 
“Protecting God’s Children” in our homes, 
churches, schools and communities. Amen. 

 



 
 
 
 
 

   
        
        

           
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 

Child abuse and neglect are common. At least 1 
in 7 children have experienced child abuse or 
neglect in the past year in the United States. This 
is likely an underestimate because many cases 
are unreported. In 2020, 1,750 children died of 
abuse and neglect in the United States. 

-Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 

 

Essentials for Childhood 
Young children experience their world through their 
relationships with parents and other caregivers. 
Safe, stable, nurturing relationships and 
environments are essential to preventing child 
abuse and neglect. 

 

      

PROMISE TO PROTECT PODCAST 
 

Janet Magee, Co-Founder of Blue Sunday, discusses the 
organization's history and child abuse prevention month with 
Melanie Takinen of the USCCB Secretariat of Child and Youth 
Protection. 

Visit www.bluesunday.org/ for more. 

 

Select the link or access the QR Code to listen to the podcast.  

 

 

 Blue Sunday Child Abuse 
Prevention | USCCB

 

 

https://gate.sc/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bluesunday.org%2F&token=91984a-1-1709667683173
https://www.usccb.org/resources/9-blue-sunday-child-abuse-prevention
https://www.usccb.org/resources/9-blue-sunday-child-abuse-prevention
https://www.usccb.org/resources/9-blue-sunday-child-abuse-prevention
https://www.usccb.org/resources/9-blue-sunday-child-abuse-prevention


 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                               

 

Our local Victim Assistance Coordinator,  

Cheryl Sopo, is available to help anyone who has been abused or victimized by 
someone representing the Catholic Church.  

Cheryl can be reached at (219) 588-9089. 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
The United States Catholic Conference of Bishops Charter for the Protection of 
Children and Young People calls for all dioceses to maintain “safe environment 
programs.” Through VIRTUS® child sexual abuse prevention programs our 
Diocese continues to fulfill this commitment. Since 2003, the Diocese of Gary 
has trained more than 24,000 adults to proactively protect children and young 
people from child sexual abuse. Thank you for your assistance with our Safe 
Environment Program.  
 
  

 

Please save the date for 
the 34th Annual IUN Forum 
on Child Abuse and Neglect 

Friday, April 19, 2024 
8:30 AM to 4:00 PM 
Indiana University 

Northwest 
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